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Aughacureen 

Killarney 

CO Kerry 

30th July 2012 

To whom it may concern. 

We Peter and Diane O’Leary wish to make an additional submission on the licence 
review regarding KWD Recycling Ltd registration number WO21 7-02. 

Further to our correspondence dated the 23/11/2011 to your office, we would like to 
add the following. 

0 The increasing annoyance we are experiencing from this recycling unit on a 
daily basis. The volume of HGVdtrucks and general movement of trade 
traffic to and from this facility, has increased dramatically over the past twelve 
months. 

0 My children and I are regularly awoken between the hours of 4am and 5am 
due to the movement of HGVs/Trucks from the KWD depot. As you can 
imagine this is causing great distress to us as a family. We are very 
concerned that if KWD were to be granted an increase to their existing 
tonnage what effect this would have on us. 

0 The increase in the volume of HGVs/trucks is also a safety issue because of 
the speed they are travelling at, morning to night. 

0 We have evidence that this facility is operating outside its current licensing 
agreement including Bank Holidays etc.. 

When making a decision on the licence review for this facility we hope you will take 
these and our previous concerns into consideration. 

We object strongly to KWD Recycling Ltd., being granted an increase to their 
existing tonnage. We would also request that it would be included in their licence 
agreement that no HGVdtruck etc. leave the plant before a reasonable hour, for 
example 07:30hrs. 

Kindest regards 

Peter and Diane O’Leary 
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